
I object to SB 797 for 1 very simple reason.  As a tax payer, I have an expectation of performance from 
state employees.  SB 797 removes the requirement that the state process background checks in a timely 
fashion.  
 
Contrast with Utah, where a concealed carry permit must be processed in 30 days.  The people of the 
state of Utah have a performance guarantee from the employees. 
 
I also object because I think this could be an end-run around the 2nd Amendment.  Defunding the office 
that processes the background checks could permanently end all gun sales in the state. 
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